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Thankfully, a less dramatic week weather wise but still lots of 

exciting things happening! 

 

 

happy to have everyone back home safely!   

 
 

Mrs Easthill, Mrs Hayes, Mrs Male and Mrs Wilkinson would like to 

say a very big thank you for all the cards and gifts theyafter the 

Robinwood trip.   

They all agreed the group were amazing an 

 

 

 

Events next week… 

Mon March 12 

 All Clubs running 

Tues March 13 

  All Clubs running 

Wed March 14 

 Whole School Trip 

Thur March 15 

 No Dance Club 

 Lil Mix Concert 6pm 

Fri March 16 

 STEM Fair (Yr 5) 

 

 

We celebrated Book Day (belatedly) in style this year with 

everyone dressing as a word.  There were lots of fabulous 

costumes and a winner was chosen from each class to 

receive a prize.   The winning costumes were:  

 

 

 

 

Well done to everyone for making so much effort – we raised 

£102 for new books for school.  

Y4 – Dictionary 

Y5 – Fossil 

Y6 - Fairy 

 

Rec – Colourful 

Y1 – Alphabet 

Y2 – Woodland 

Y3 - Dancer 

Please ensure children have 

PE kits in school all the time 

(especially after clubs), so 

that they can take part in PE 

lessons. Thank you  
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 Reminders…. 

Whole School Trip Wed 14th 

 Children need to be at school at 8.20am as we leave at 

8.45am 

 Must wear school jumpers / cardigans but can wear jeans / 

tracksuit bottoms 

 Sturdy, comfortable shoes   

 Packed lunches in a bag / rucksack.  No nuts, kiwi or sesame 

 No fizzy drinks / glass containers 

 No Money, mobile phones, cameras 

 Arrive back at school approx. 3.15pm 

Lil Mix Concert 

 Entry for children who have pre-booked on Parentmail only  

 Concert starts at 6pm 

 End time approximately 7.30pm 

Stem Fair – Year 5 only 

 Come to school at normal time, in school uniform 

 Bring packed lunch 

 Arrive back at school approx. 3.15pm 

 

 
 

Mrs Easthill, Mrs Hayes, 

Mrs Male, Mrs Wilkinson 

and Mrs Chappell 

would like to say a very 

big thank you for all the 

cards and gifts they 

received after the 

Robinwood trip.   

 

They all agreed that the 

group were amazing 

and they were very 

happy to have 

everyone back home 

safely!   

 

  The group took part in all sorts of activities last week including Climbing, Archery, 

Crate Challenge, Alien Conspiracy, Night Line, Trapeze, Caving and…Piranha Pool!  All the 

children showed a willingness themselves, and encouraged each other, to try new things. 

       

More photos on our website! 


